7-30-08

Dear Dena, Briggs, and Carol,

This course is already in the Registrar’s system as a multi-departmental cross-listing with the medical center for Health Literacy (710 and ASC 709).  It went through all the appropriate committees but I just wanted to follow through with the paperwork because Sandy Cornett kindly submitted a revision of the syllabus based on the feedback of our Subcommittee A.

So please process as usual and keep a record of the revised syllabus for your files.

Thanks so much!

Kate

